McClenagan, Laura

From: Jennifer Kalt <jkalt@humboldtbaykeeper.org>

Sent: Thursday, August 05, 2021 2:53 PM

To: Planning Clerk

Subject: Comment on Humboldt Bay Trail South Project - 8/5/2021 Planning Commission Agenda

Good afternoon,

| am writing on behalf of Humboldt Baykeeper to express our support of the permit on this evening's agenda for the Humboldt
Bay Trail South Project.

Completely the final segment of the Coastal Trail connecting Arcata and Eureka has been a dream of many local residents for
decades. People from many walks of life have worked hard to make this dream a reality.

| encourage you to approve the permit for the Humboldt Bay Trail South Project and look forward to the day when we can enjoy
this trail, both for its public safety benefits of protecting cyclists from Highway 101 traffic, for coastal access it will provide, and
for the enjoyment of our beautiful bay by residents and visitors alike.

Thank you for all that you do for our community.

Jennifer Kalt, Director

Humboldt Baykeeper

Office: 415 | Street in Arcata
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